

St Robert of Newminster Catholic School and Sixth Form College



Head Teacher: Mr. D. Juric **Chair of Governors:** Mr. G. Moorhouse

12th May 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian

Ski Trip 2023 to France

I am pleased to announce that the school's annual ski trip will return in 2023. We have planned a trip to **SuperDevoluy in France** on 21st January to 28th January 2023. We have managed to secure a fantastic deal for students to undertake one of the most unforgettable experiences at one of the very best ski resorts around.

The cost of the trip is £1,100 and includes return flights from a local airport, full board accommodation, door to door skiing, 4 hours of ski tuition per day, lift passes, ski equipment hire, travel insurance and evening activities. Students are instructed each day by expert certified instructors with the opportunity to cover over 250km of skiing terrain! On an evening there is opportunities to relax and visit the local area.

Students do not need to have prior experience of skiing as those who have not, will be offered 5 lessons at the Silksworth Ski Centre prior to the trip.

Places are open to current Year 7 and Year 8 students, granted on a first come first served basis and will be subject to students maintaining high standards of conduct within school. These trips have always been over-subscribed so please return the slip below by Friday 20th May to the student office. If your child is offered a place, a deposit of £150 (non-refundable) will be required by Friday 10th June, via Parent Pay. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me via the school email.

Yours sincerely

Mr A Fisher PE Department

St Robert of Newminster Catholic School & Sixth Form College School Ski Trip 2023 - SuperDevoluy in France

PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP TO STUDENT OFFICE NO LATER THAN 20TH MAY 2022

Pupils name:	Tutor Group	
·	·	
Parent Signature:	Date:	

















